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Partner Henry Bregstein will speak on "The New and Evolving Regulatory Environment: What Matters 
for Hedge Funds and Their Clients" at 2:30 p.m. on Wednesday, June 23. The presentation will 
review key elements of financial regulatory reform legislation that has passed, and provisions that are 
under serious consideration without a great deal of challenges. The session will also explore other 
actions Congress or regulators may be contemplating that pertain directly to hedge funds.

For more information, click here.
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